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 FROM THE HEADTEACHER 
 
We could not be prouder of the way our Year 6 
children approached their SATs this week. You 
may have read on social media the thoughts 
shared by many about how very challenging 
the tests were. The children at St Mary’s were 
very well prepared and confident, yet we too 
saw tears, heads in hands, pink cheeks and 
worried faces…of the teachers too. Parents of 
those children - this weekend your child needs 
a treat for showing great courage, stamina and 
resilience, they were truly amazing. Now we 
forget about the tests and enjoy what remains 
of their time here.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
OTHER NEWS                                           
 
Weekly attendance: w/c 8th May 2023 
 
Well done to Year 6 for reaching ‘The Golden 
Goal’- for 100% attendance and no lates this 
week!  
 

Year group Lates Attendance 

Reception 10 95.10% 

Year 1 11 98.67% 

Year 2 5 98.42% 

Year 3 1 99.68% 

Year 4 3 98.42% 

Year 5 2 97.31% 

Year 6 0 100% 

Whole 

School 

32 98.16% 

 
FINALLY 
 
Prayer 
 
A prayer for our Year 6 children after a busy 

week taking tests: 

We pray that you are literate 

We pray that you are numerate 

We pray that you are confident 

We pray that you are considerate 

We pray that you are grateful 

But most of all we pray that you are loved and 

can give love 

Amen 

Yours sincerely 

 
Angela Abrahams 
Headteacher 
headteacher@st-marys.richmond.sch.uk 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER: FRIDAY 12th May 2023, WEEK 4 

http://www.st-marys.richmond.sch.uk/
mailto:info@st-marys.richmond.sch.uk
mailto:headteacher@st-marys.richmond.sch.uk

